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The delineation included herein has been conducted to identify the location and extent of the 
aquatic resource boundaries and/or the jurisdictional status of aquatic resources for purposes of 
the Clean Water Act for the site identif ied in this request. This delineation and/or jurisdictional 
determination may not be valid for the Wetland Conservation Provisions of the Food Security Act 
of 1985, as amended. If you or your tenant are USDA program participants, or anticipate 
participation in USDA programs, you should discuss the applicability of a certif ied wetland 
determination with the local USDA service center, prior to starting work. 

 
 This review is applicable only to the permit program administered by the Corps of Engineers. 
It does not eliminate the need to obtain other Federal, state, or local approvals before beginning 
work and any modification that includes impacts to potential waters may require subsequent 
review and authorization from this office. 

 
If you have any questions, please contact me at    

  In any correspondence or inquiries, please refer to the File 
Number MVS-2023-613. The St. Louis District Regulatory Branch is committed to providing 
quality and timely service to our customers.  In an effort to improve customer service, please take 
a moment to go to our Customer Service Survey found on our web site at  
https://regulatory.ops.usace.army.mil/customer-service-survey/.  

 
 

Sincerely, 
 
 

 
Illinois Project Manager 

            Regulatory Branch 
 
Enclosures  
 
 
 
 

 






